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FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

7th May 2017 

  

 
 
 

If you have any items for inclusion, or, if you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email,  
please let Mary Cuffe or Carole Craine know at marycuffe8@gmail.com or cfmuk2002@yahoo.co.uk 

Priest in Charge 
Fr. Kevin Lowry  
Holy Family Presbytery    
Lytham Road 
Warton PR4 1AD 
01772 632254  
email: holyfamily@live.co.uk 
Retired Priest in Residence at 
Westby: Mgr Aidan Turner  
01772 684599  

Mass Times at St. Anne's, Westby 
 

Sunday   7/5/17   8.45 am   George & Beryl Sergeant 
Sunday 14/5/17   8.45 am   Thanks to St. Jude 
 

Weekday Masses at Westby 
Tues    9/5/17   10.00 am 
Wed. 10/5/17   10.00 am 
Thur  11/5/17   10.00 am 
Fri     12/5/17   10.00 am 
 

Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton 
Sat evening    6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday  10.45 am  
 

Weekday Masses at Holy Family:  
Times can vary, please check on                       
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254    
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Holy Family Church  
Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm 
 

COME AND CELEBRATE the Golden Jubilee of Mgr Aidan 
Turner's Ordination to the Priesthood, on Saturday, 20th 
May 2017 at St. Anne's Westby Mills. 
Mass - 4.30pm followed by food and party 6pm 'til late. 
RSVP by 31st March 2017 by post or to: 
Janepmrobinson@virginmedia.com 
aidanjturner@yahoo.co.uk 
 

Call for Jam jars, help and cakes!!  We will decorate the 
tables for Fr Aidan's Jubilee with jam jars with yellow and 
white flowers. Anyone with spare jam jars please leave at 
the back of church - or bring filled with flowers on Friday 
19th May. Also, any cakes would be gratefully received on 
the Friday pm or Saturday morning.  Any help with setting 
up Church and marquee would also be most welcome (Fri 
pm) Thank you 
 

HYMN BOOK DEDICATIONS. If you would like to dedicate 
one of our hymn books to a deceased relative or friend 
please have a word with Mrs. Cath Chambers. 
 
ROGATION SUNDAY, May 21st: Each year on Rogation 
Sunday the local rural parishes of St Nicholas, Wrea Green; 
St. Matthew's, Ballam; St. Michael's, Weeton and St.Anne, 
Westby, share a Peripatetic Service to pray for 
God's blessing on the farming year. It is always an 
interesting Service and popular social event, visiting three 
local farms and ending with supper provided by the host 
parish. It is the turn of St Anne's, Westby to host the 
event this year. We start at 6.45pm, Derby Hill Farm, 
Weeton Rd, Weeton (PR4 3WA), then to Bradkirk Hall 
Farm, about 7.15 pm, (PR4 3NA), followed by, 7.45pm, 
Mowbreck Hall Farm, Mowbreck Lane, Wesham, (PR4 HA). 
Finally, refreshments will be served at St Anne's Church, 
Westby (PR4 3PL). Come along and enjoy the 
event. We look forward to seeing you; everybody welcome! 
 

THANKYOU for a recent donation towards the new altar 
cloth. 

Little Church today 
 

30th April 2017 
 Cash & envelopes £218.20 
 S/Orders  £120.00 
 Other      £  10.00 
 Total   £348.20 
 Attendance  71 
 
 

Today there is a special collection for the Diocesan 
Ecclesiastical Education Fund 

 
Anniversaries occurring at this time: Helen Rowlandson, 
Mary Elizabeth Kaye, Luke Christopher Jamieson, Mary Ellen 
Salter, Samuel Shaw, Diane Marie Hindle, Dorothy Corrall, Ann 
Sharrock 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh, Betty 
Robertson, John Elwick, Norma Whalley, Des Connolly, Tony 
Flanagan 
 
Gift Aid : Following the end of the current tax year a tax refund 
of 25% of collections paid to the parish throughout the year by 
Gift Aid will be claimed from HM Customs & Revenue For a 
valid claim to be made for a tax refund donors must have paid 
tax equal to their Gift Aid contributions. Donors who have cased 
to be tax payers must inform us as soon as possible by 
contacting either Fr Lowry or Jack Hayhurst, the Parish Gift Aid 
Administrator. 
 

To do so by telephone the numbers are :    
Father Kevin, 01772 632254 and  Jack Hayhurst 01253   
882131 
 

It is similarly important to provide details of change of address 
or cessation of Gift Aid contributions. New envelopes can be 
collected from the back of church from Sunday, 26th March. 
 

Vocations Weekend for young women (20s and 30s) 
See poster at back of church. 
For more information contact Sr Lynne FCJ at 
lynnefcj@hotmail.com<  or visit our website 
www.fcjsisters.org  
 

Parish Sunday Lunch. The date has been fixed for 8th 
October.  Please let Sheila Pugh have your deposit of £10 to 
secure your place. 
 

A talk on putting the Gospels into Practice by Canon Luiz 
Ruscillo at Our Lady Star of the Sea Parish Centre, St Alban's 
Road, at 7.00pm on Wednesday, 24th May. 
 

St Annes, Westby presents on Sunday 11th June at 7:30pm 
A Gala Evening of popular opera by Blackpool's Musica Lirica 
Opera Conducted by Michael Hall Tickets £10 (Adults) £8 
(OAP’s) Children free, either from Cath Chambers tel: 
07980204901 or on the door, and will include glass of wine & 
canapes 


